2nd Busan Financial Hub Forum

Under the subject of “Regulations and supervision of Korean Financial Industry and Policy Measures to Promote Busan as Financial Hub,” the 2nd Busan Financial Hub Forum was held on Jun. 2. 
As the 2nd event of its kind, around 20 participants joined the forum, including local lawmakers, Financial Services Commission, Financial Supervisory Service, representatives from seven member institutions of Busan Finance Center, industry experts and more.
As the event held to reestablish visions, strategies, and tasks to foster Busan as a financial hub and set detailed action plans, the 2nd Forum focused on regulations and supervision of Korean financial industries, along with where and how should Busan develop into a financial hub.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Forum provided a venue for leaders in Busan financial institutions to look back on the past policies of developing Busan as a financial hub, and discuss ways to revise relevant regulations and systems with industry experts from private and public sectors.
